
From: Norm Negus
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: Re:Application for leave to Construct Transmission Facilities for Grand Renewable Wind LP
Date: June 26, 2011 12:27:27 PM

 
 

Subject BE-2011-0063
Kirsten Walli
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Young Street, 27 th Floor
P.O. Box 2319
Toronto On.
 M4P 1E4
Attention Board Secretary
From: Norman Negus
485 Haldimand Rd.#20
Hagersville. Ont.
N0A1H0
905 768 3997
 
Dear Ms.Walli
 
The purpose of this letter is to request that Intervenor status be granted to myself for the application
pursuant to rule 23 of the Boards Rules of Practice and Procedure.
 
We are concerned that the placement of these overhead 230,000 volt  lines will  greatly impact the
reliability of the service to the Hydro One Grid. We are concerned about vehicle traffic safety on this
busy paved roadway, eg. leaving the roadway and striking one of the 100+ steel poles to be
constructed on the ROW .  This is very likely to occur in the next 25 years on this 19 kilometer long
installation, until they are decommissioned. We are concerned about the safety of animals and
people because if a 230,000 Volt overhead bare power line was to fall on a vehicle, house or barn
steel roofs  or Hydro installations either where they run parallel to the roadway or cross the road at so
many intersections,  the outcome  could be beyond our greatest fears. A blow out on the lines with
regard to swing of the overhead power lines falling to the roadway  Who is responsible for allowing
such an installation to be erected in such a manner ? in the Right of Way ?
 
There are  gravel roadways that run to Hydro One Grid with 12 less cross roads and much less
Haldimand Hydro Power lines and according to Haldimand Roads Department and the Engineering
Dept. still a 20 m (66') .  the gravel roads are no longer in length. Then there would no need to cross
the Provincial Road #3 or set up two transition stations next to such well traveled roadways, and in an
area where there are a lot of businesses in the Hamlet of Nelles Corners and Cayuga 5/8 Oval
racetrack. I respectfully ask Samsung to look at these other roadways as a safer alternative plan.
 
Thank you.
 
Norman Negus
 
There are two paper copies being sent to all parties concerned.
 
CC the Applicant
Grand Renewable Wind LP
 
c/o Grand Renewable Wind Gp Inc.

mailto:indianlinekennel@execulink.com
mailto:Jessy.Serrao@ontarioenergyboard.ca


55 Standish Court
Mississauga, Ontario
L5R 4B2
Attention: Mr. Jeoing Tack Lee
 
Tel 905-285-1851
Fax 905-285-1852
email: leejt@samsung.com
 
Counsel of the Applicant
George Vegh
Toronto Dominion Bank Tower
66 Wellington Street West
Box 48, Suite 5300
Toronto, On M5K 1E6
 
Tel: 416-601-7709
Fax: 416-868-0673
email: gvegh@mccarthy.ca
 
and
 
Kristyn Annis
McCarthy Tatrault,LLP
Toronto Dominion Bank Tower
66 Wellington Street west
Box 48, Suite 5300
Toronto, On M5K 1E6
 
Tel 416-601-7624
Fax 416-868-0673
email: kannis@mccarthy.ca
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